
MINUTES OF THE BOARD WORKSHOP 
HELD ON THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 10, 2022 

 
GOALS AND OBJECTIVES UPDATE 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
President Roth called the workshop to order at 6:35 p.m. 
 
ROLL CALL 
 
Trustee William Harper Present  Trustee Mary Thon  Present 
Trustee Larry Schmidt  Present  Trustee Rezwanul Haque Present 
Trustee Michael Baumer Present  Trustee James Cecille  Present 
President Billie D. Roth  Present 
 
All those answering “present” were physically present at the meeting. 
 
Also present:  Village Manager Sharon Caddigan; Assistant Community Development Director Jeff Harris; 
Finance Director Josh Peacock; Deputy Fire Chief Mike Meyer; IT Director Joe Ritter; Police Chief Daryl 
Syre; Public Works Director Matt Mann. 
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
 
The Village Board is meeting for a Workshop with staff for the following: 
 

Review of 2022 Goals and Objectives 
 
Assistance Community Development Director Jeff Harris provided a brief update on current development 
activities.  He reviewed key vacant parcels and potential development interest. 
 
Mr. Harris also reviewed the recently approved Streamwood Development Assistance Program and stated 
applications have starting to come in. 
 
The Board generally discussed potential plans for Kollar Pond and their vision for the future of that area. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
ADJOURN 
 
Trustee Baumer moved to adjourn.  Trustee Harper seconded the motion.  A voice vote approved the 
adjournment.  The Village Board adjourned their workshop at 9:22 p.m. 
 
 
 
              
Billie D. Roth, Village President    Kittie L. Kopitke, Village Clerk 
 
Approved this 3rd day of March 2022 


